
San Diego Gas & Electric Company (SDG&E) and Southern California Gas Company (SoCalGas) Energy 

Savings Assistance Programs to Host Web-based Solicitations Workshop 

The SDG&E and SoCalGas Energy Savings Assistance (ESA) Programs will host a web-based workshop to 

provide prospective bidders with general solicitation information such as proposal requirements -

technical & commercial, cybersecurity, contractor safety requirements, customer data, and privacy 

requirements, diverse business enterprises (DBEs), and other basic qualifications (e.g., what constitutes 

an acceptable bid, qualification process, etc.). The workshop will also include an overview of respective 

utilities’ ESA solicitation plans.  See attachments. The workshop may be recorded and posted on the 

following websites: www.sdge.com, www.socalgas.com, the Proposal Evaluation & Proposal 

Management Application (PEPMA) at www.pepma-a.com., and/or  the California Energy Efficiency 

Coordinating Committee (CAEECC) at www.caeecc.org.    

Date: November 16, 2021 

Time: 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

Location/Workshop Link:  https://app.sli.do/event/4l3gyqg3 

SoCalGas ESA 
Solicitation Plan 9-1-2

SDGE ESA 
Solicitation Plan 9-1-2 

For questions or comments regarding this notice, please contact the following utilities staff: 

SDG&E SoCalGas 

Kayla Rice at KRice2@sdge.com Cesar Callejas at CCallejas@socalgas.com 

 

http://www.socalgas.com/
http://www.pepma-a.com/
http://www.caeecc.org/

